

**CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT**
**SCOTTISH GYMNASTICS**
**MINUTES OF TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 13<sup>th</sup> October 2021  
VIA VIDEO CONFERENCE (TEAMS CALL)**

**PRESENT** Amanda Boucher, Margaret Kerr, Emma Edwards, Donna Crowther

**APOLOGIES**

**IN ATTENDANCE** Wendy Purdie, Lindsay McKie, Jenna Munro

ITEM	AGENDA ITEM/DISCUSSION
1	<b>WELCOME AND APOLOGIES</b>
2	<b>NOTIFICATION OF CONFLICTS OF INTEREST</b>
3	<b>GENERAL UPDATE</b> Some discussion on whether the Fyrish camp/competition was going ahead.
4	<b>PERFORMANCE PATHWAY UPDATE</b> A junior mens team from Scotland have the opportunity to compete at the upcoming European Championships in Portugal. This will require a Herculean effort from everyone to ensure the boys are prepared and ready to go and have the best experience. Jordan Dewar has been named as team coach with support from GB coach Sam Hendrkson whilst in Portugal. John Humphries will be Team Manager. A zoom call has been arranged with gymnasts, parents and personal coaches. Wendy & Emma are working on the remit & purpose of NPP & establishing the PPP aimed at primary & youth aged gymnasts. BG will appoint an NC soon. <b>ACTION: EE &amp; WP to report back on future of NPP &amp; PPP once NC in place</b>
5	<b>COMPETITION/ EVENTS UPDATE</b> All 2022 venues are tbc. Still awaiting confirmation from Meadowmill regarding the Scottish Open. <b>ACTION: BH, DC &amp; LM to discuss plan for 2022 venues. AB to approach IBGC as a venue for West Micro</b>
6	<b>JUDGE DEVELOPMENT</b> The collation of judging resources are not going smoothly. There will be no Brevet selection event. <b>ACTION: LM &amp; MK to chase up the resources.</b>
7	<b>COACH DEVELOPMENT</b>

	<p>Courses are booked for L1 &amp; L2 Teamgym. There will be no symposium in 2021. Next available date looks to be June 2022. Emma has been approached to deliver a TG resource on floor. This is badly out of date &amp; Emma is not keen to deliver floor-based workshop.</p>
	<p><b>ACTION:</b> DC to look at the resource to see if there is anything useful to be gleaned from it.</p>
<b>8</b>	<p><b>COMMUNICATION PLAN</b>  Updates for the TG community should be sent to SG communications. These can include updates on events and the work of the TC</p>
	<p><b>ACTION</b></p>
<b>9</b>	<p><b>AOB</b> AB suggested a club catch up online. This would just be an informal chat with TG clubs to ensure that the TC plans for the future are in line with what clubs want/need.</p> <p><b>ACTION:</b> Can everyone please contact Wendy with available dates for this please?</p>
<b>10</b>	<p><b>DATE OF NEXT MEETING - 8<sup>th</sup> December 2021 2.30pm</b></p>